
 

 
 

 
 
 

Monday 30thJanuary 2023 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Balance Bike 
The reception children thoroughly enjoyed their time on the balance bikes last week here 

in school.  

  
 

 

They will continue to develop their skills next week! Well done 

everyone, super balancing on your bikes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout next week, children will be taking part 

in activities and reflection times linked to the 

children’s mental health week. This year's theme is 

‘Let's Connect’ and is about making meaningful 

connections. We thrive in different communities, 

and this connection is vital for our wellbeing. This 

will run alongside our weekly ‘My Happy Mind’ 

programme and weekly PSHE sessions.  

 

 

 

The Big Winter Wander 

Join the Eco squad this half term in the 

Big Winter Wander. This is the time to get 

out and about with family and friends 

and watch for any wildlife and signs of 

Spring! 

The link below will take you directly to the 

WWF page  and if you are able, please 

make a donation to support the work of 

the World Wildlife Fund. Coppull St John’s 

Eco Squad have set a target of £100 and 

we have already reached 25% of our 

target.   

https://wwf-uk.enthuse.com/pf/jane-bennett 

 

 

Safer internet day 

The theme this year is ‘want to talk about it?’- 

children will revisit and be reminded about the 

safe practises and procedures for when they are 

using the internet. Please visit our website for 

other  

 

 

 

World Book Day  

An advance  notice for the whole school world book day theme of ‘Alice in Wonderland’ - 

so that any costumes can be made in time! This will be celebrated on Friday 3rd March, 

following a week of learning around 'Alice in Wonderland'.  Children are invited to dress up, 

preferably in a Wonderland theme, but no need to go to any expense - home-made 

costumes are the best!   

 

 

 

https://wwf-uk.enthuse.com/pf/jane-bennett


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events in school 

Event Dates for your diary 

Children’s mental health week…’Let’s connect’  Monday 6th – 12th February 

First aid workshops for all children  Monday 6th February  

Runshaw college performance in school  Tuesday 7th February 

Safer internet day… ‘want to talk about it’ Tuesday 7th February  

Bikeability level 1 year 5 Wednesday 8th Feb 

HALF TERM  School closes Friday 10th February  

School reopens  Monday 20th February  

Ash Wednesday service  Wednesday 22nd Feb  

KS 1 SATS workshop for parents  Wednesday 22nd Feb from 5.00pm  

Bikeability level 2 year 5 Thursday 23rd &  Fri 24th February  

KS 2 SATS workshop for parents  Wednesday 22nd Feb from 5.00pm 

Start of Fairtrade fortnight  Monday 27th February  

Fairtrade market  Friday 10th March from 2.30pm 

British Science Week ‘Connections’  From 10th- 19th March 

 

 

The local library has asked us to share what is coming up… 

 

Coppull Library are very excited to announce that our annual Harry Potter Event is coming 

soon on Saturday 4th February. We'd be very grateful if you could share the poster and / or 

link to the event with your families. There's no need to book and families can arrive at any 

time from 9:30am with the event closing at 12pm. 

As library staff will be setting up for the event, there will be no after school Lego or Games 

Club on Friday 3rd February. 
  
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13438&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Cop
pull 
  

 

https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13438&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Coppull
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13438&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Coppull

